e Earn while you learn
e Build your career in the ambulance service
e No existing ambulance qualifications required

Following the incredible success of our previous programmes
and ongoing growth, St John is excited to offer another fast-
track ambulance officer education programme open to the
public. Once fully trained you will be leading or assisting with
the delivery of patient care, driving in emergency and non-
emergency conditions, ensuring operational readiness and
meeting the urgent and emergency health needs of the people
of Aotearoa.

Start dates for the training programme is 7th November 2022
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Scan to apply!
Job closes 10th July




StJohn
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Learning new skills and giving
something valuable back to your
community with St John.

Scan the QR code to apply or for more
information, please contact Michelle
Gillman on 0272099103




